
 

TRIO-EOC
First Generation

            TRIO-EOC                 
The Dream TEAM     
It was a dream last year when 
First Generation was birthed 
from TRIO-EOC which 
included  a panel discussion 
of successful truths along 
with many invited First 
Generation participants, in 
the person of students. This 
memorable day was topped 
off with lunch. Thank you to  
our DREAM TEAM visionary, 
Ms. Linda Fuggs, and our 
advisors, Mr. James Hearn 
and Mrs. Wendy Weaver. We 
would also like to give 
appreciation to the DREAM 
TEAM officers, especially Ms. 
Monet Eason, the TRIO-EOC 
Director Ms. Delta J. 
Saulsberry, and the student 
panelist. Thank you also to 
the various WSU 
Departments that so willingly 
supported the event. 

November 6,2020@ 6p.m.
Look for our Zoom link and 
invite everyone but especially 
a 1st generation!!!


